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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 Next week we will be making pancakes which the 
children will have the chance to eat at Nursery. 
We will use flour, eggs and milk to make the 
batter and sprinkle the pancakes with sugar. 
Please inform us if you do not wish your child to 
eat pancakes at Nursery before Tuesday. 

 Parents Evening will be on Wednesday 21st 
March. Appointments will be 10 minutes long. 
You are welcome to book an appointment at 
different time if you wish to discuss something 
further. More information and times are to follow.  

 World Book Day will be on Thursday 1st March. 
We ask for your child to come dressed as one of 
their favourite book characters if possible!  

 Please only fill your child’s drinking bottle with 
water. This is to prevent sticky spillages. Thank 
you!  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  This week we have been… 

 Learning about the role of a Police 
Officer as part of our ‘People Who 
Help Us’ topic.  

 
 Baking! First we weighed, sieved 

and mixed all the ingredients 
together and then the next day we 
decorated our cakes using 
buttercream and cake decorations! 
Yummy! 

 

 Making police badges, with our 
picture and name on. 

 As part of our P.E. the children have 
had fun completing a ‘fitness test’ to 
train to be Nursery police! The 
children completed a range of 
activities such as climbing through 
tunnels, walking across benches, 
rolling along mats and balancing 
beanbags on bats!  
 

 
 
 

 

 

Birthdays: 

There are no birthdays in 
Nursery this week! 

 


